
Call (833) 808-1234
8:00 AM - 8:00 PM ET M-F

Our country is facing an unprecedented challenge with 
COVID-19. Already, the lives of far too many Americans 
have been disrupted. And for people who use insulin to 
manage their diabetes, a sudden loss of income can make 
affordability a problem.

No one should go without their insulin, and we have 
meaningful solutions to help people get the medicine they 
need.

If you use Lilly insulin and recently lost your job or insurance, 
please call the Lilly Diabetes Solution Center at (833) 
808-1234. We have options that cover a variety of personal 
circumstances, including how to access free insulin if your 
income is limited or has gone away completely. The calls are 
simple, the average conversation is about 10 minutes, and 
there’s no paperwork to fill out. We have operators who can 
take calls in Spanish and we can translate information into 
about 40 languages.

Please call us. We want to help.
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